Newsletter November 2016
NGAGE gets new digs!
It is with much pride that we announce we are capping our tenth anniversary celebrations this year by moving to new custom offices at 13 Douglas Harris Drive!
While we have enjoyed our stay at Woodhill Office Park in Philip Engelbrecht Avenue in Meyersdal, we have grown significantly over the years.
Not only has NGAGE managed to weather the tough business environment, we have shown consistent year-on-year growth. “The time is now right for us to move to the next stage,” says Russell Tandy, Managing Director of NGAGE.
We have relocated temporarily to Fish Eagle Office Park 2 in Kingfisher Crescent, Meyersdal while we are renovating the new offices.
Of course, it is business as usual during this time!
Please note that our switchboard number is being ported by Telkom. Our office can be contacted on 087 654 0689 in the meantime.
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